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I HAVE SEEN RABBITS AND OTHER ANIMALS ABUSED HORLIFICALLY FOR 

FUR....THIS PRACTICE IS NOT HUMANE!!!!!!!   IF WE ARE TO CONSIDER 

OURSELVES CIVILIZED WITH ALL THE VEGAN MATERIALS THAT OUR 

MODERN SOCIETY HAS TO OFFER, WHY SHOULD WE EVER CONSIDER AT 

THE EXPENSE OF ANY ANIMAL'S LIFE SUCH AN INHUMANE PRACTICE 

ANYWHERE AT ANY TIME????    WENDY BALLAINE 

 


